
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: Monday, January 27, 2025 at 12:30 PM 
To:  
Subject: LICA Winter Newsletter 

Good Afternoon, LICA Members, 
  
LICA’s Winter Newsletter has been released for your viewing!  
  
Click on the link below to see all the exciting things that are happening.  

2025 Youth Calendar Contest Winners 
Progress Update on the Beaver River State of the Watershed Report 
2025 Earth Day Writing Contest Details  
LICA’s Acid Deposition Monitoring Deployment of Ion Exchange Resins  
Upcoming Events 

  
https://online.fliphtml5.com/bqscp/clas/ 
  
Lori Jodoin 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
5107W – 50 Street, PO Box 8237 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812-2182 

 
  
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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